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While travelling to an event organised or supported by Squash NZ that you are attending in an 
official capacity as either a coach, referee, selector, or event official, you may test positive for 
COVID-19.   
 
In the event you are unable to travel home, any additional expenses incurred due to self-isolation 
requirements will need to be covered by the individual. 
 
The Unite Against COVID-19 website provides guidance on what you can do if you get COVID-19 
while travelling - https://covid19.govt.nz/isolation-and-care/if-you-have-covid-19/if-you-get-covid-19-
while-travelling 
 
The COVID-19 Leave Support Scheme is also available to employers and those self-employed to 
help pay employees who cannot work due to self-isolation - 
https://www.workandincome.govt.nz/covid-19/leave-support-
scheme/index.html?utm_source=redirect&utm_medium=146 
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